BLP Agenda for August 26, 2014 
Time: 2:30-4:00p.m.
Location:  KELL 3010
1.  Approval of 4/8minutes 
2.  Chair’s report
· Pre-awards for grants moving from UARSC to academic affairs. Jan Cushman will be moving over to academic affairs. 
· Convening of PE and HD Program Discontinuance Objection Ad-Hoc Committees http://www.csusm.edu/policies/active/documents/Academic_program_discontinuance.html.
3.  Discussion Items: 

--EC charge--criteria for determining whether new programs should originate through EL or 



state funding

--joint referral with LATAC re:  EL online expansions

4. P-Forms for Review
http://www.csusm.edu/academic_programs/catalogcurricula/2013-14_curriculum.html
·       PH – Master of Public Health – August 2012  
·       MUSC – Music Major – 12/12/13
P-Forms coming soon
·       LBST – Advanced Study in Teacher Leadership in Middle Level Education – 12/12/13
·       ACCT – Professional Certificate in Accounting – 2/25/14
·       COMM – Convergent Media Minor -03/11/14
·       GBM – Global Business Management– 03/12/14
·       CCHC – Cultural Competency in Health Care Certificate – 05/05/14
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BLP Unfinished business from 13-14

·  The following P-forms await BLP and UCC review:  Professional Certificate in Accounting, Certificate for Cultural Competency in Health Care, Minor in Convergent Media, Global Business Management, Advanced Study in Teacher Leadership in Middle Level Education (SOE), Master’s in Public Health, B.A. in Music.  NOTE:  Pat Stall, BLP’s chair, should coordinate with UCC chair Sue Moineau on the schedule for review (including scheduling for Senate agendas after both committees have completed their reviews). 
· An ongoing issue with new program proposals has been considering space needs.  Past practice has been that EL courses are assigned space only after stateside classes are accommodated, though this is not a universally popular practice.  BLP waited to make any recommendations until the new Vice Provost has a chance to review the situation; we recommend that BLP follow up on the issue with the start of the Fall 2014 term.   Consult with the Vice Provost.  

· BLP has a joint referral with LATAC to develop a policy and procedures document on how existing stateside programs can be expanded to online offerings via EL. Chair Pat Stall will coordinate this work with the new LATAC chair (yet to be named).  

· Proposals to delete several options within two CEHHS Departments (Human Development and Kinesiology) have been submitted pursuant to the policy available at http://www.csusm.edu/policies/active/documents/Academic_program_discontinuance.html.
Due to objections raised against each program discontinuance proposal, an ad hoc task force has been seated to review each proposal, in accordance with the standing policy. Task force work will begin in the Fall.  The UCC and BLP Chairs (Sue Moineau and Pat Stall, respectively) will coordinate to convene each task force this Fall. This task force shall also prepare a report regarding the implementation of this policy: what worked and suggested revisions if the Task Force deem them necessary, submit to the Senate officers for consideration, then to EC. 
